
20. REDWOOD GARDEN CLUB

A request for funding for the Redwood Garden Club’s display in Northlands Mall
during the February 2000 Floral Festival was reported by the Community
Secretary.  The Board resolved to approve a grant of $300 from 1999/00
Discretionary Funds to the Redwood Garden Club for its display.


